
School Leadership Support Office Hours 
Meeting Summary 

November 15, 2023 

Summary: 

Chris Sinrud, Chief Information Officer, attended to share information and answer questions 
• Powershool:  Inputting into the new data system has had some hiccups, but districts can reach 

out to OPI for support with entering the data and for technical assistance. Email Chris Sinrud and 
he will connect you with help right away.

• Email regarding district completion: There was confusion because an auto-generated email 
went to all districts, and it indicated that they still needed to submit data, even though they 
were completed. If you have any questions, email Chris Sinrud and he can confirm completion of 
the data input.

• If you have any questions, please reach out! The team is here to help.

Questions:  

IEFA Reporting: How will districts report IEFA spending going forward: 
1. Districts will report via the TeachMT system in their accreditation process
2. Continue to report the expenditure code in the TFS, due September 15 of each year.

No meeting next week- Happy Thanksgiving! 
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